
●​ September 30, 2023 

●​ After looking for suitable clinics and clubs in the area it seems apparent that there should 

be more options in the sport of lacrosse in a competitive environment but possibly more 

affordable and convenient to athletes in Wayland. 

●​ So the format for the remainder of 2023 will be clinic based. All the kids will need 
jerseys/shorts/shooters (around $80). Other than that to really drive interest and 
attendance we aim to keep the cost low. As I get more info and finalize dates I’ll reach 
out to everyone (please add your name to the roster to keep up to date). We are hoping 
to start in early November with the location either at a Wayland elementary school gym 
or town building. 

●​ As of now this would be more of a club alternative. Kids that want to play lacrosse more 
but don’t want to commit to playing year round with a club.  

●​ The club would not operate in the spring when town lacrosse has its season. 
●​ This would be a development league for kids that have played at least a year of 

lacrosse. 
●​ Next year we are going to get games for the team in the form of other town teams / other 

club teams / or/and enter into tourneys. 
●​ Check back here for future updates! 


